
      

 

 

 

 Kings Group Academies is a company registered in England and Wales with company registration number 09017776. 

Doyle Avenue  
Portsmouth 

Hampshire PO2 9NE 
Tel: 023 9266 2129 

 

admin.np@kingsacademies.uk 
www.npschools.co.uk 
Executive Headteacher: Mr R Hunter 
Head of Infant School: Mrs R Carlyle 
Head of Junior School: Mr W Beadell 

 

Any information that you provide will be handled in accordance with the Data Protection Act, GDPR and Northern Parade Schools privacy policy which can be found on our website. 

 

 

29 March 2021 
 
 
Dear Year 6 Parents/Carers  
  
As in previous years, we are wishing to play the film ‘War Horse’ for the children this term as part of their 
literacy unit and topic relating to WW1.  We may also be reading extracts from the book, “The Boy in the 
Striped Pajamas” and other texts later in the year. 
  
We would need your permission for your child to watch the film which is rated 12a (parental guidance). To 
reassure you The British Board of Film Classification state that a PG film should not unsettle a child aged 
around eight years or older. 
  
Due to the amount of children in Year 6, we will allow the children to watch the film unless you contact us 
and state otherwise. 
  
Please contact me on the school phone number Tel: 023 9266 2129 to let me know you would not like your 
child to watch the film and we will make sure they are not in the classroom when it plays. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Mrs. M Fletcher 
Class Teacher - Year 6    
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